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January 15, 2018

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers,

As the winter season is upon us, I wanted to take the time to remind you that time spent outdoors is an integral part of the school day. There are great benefits when children experience fresh air, exercise and time spent time outside. Outdoor play is also a break from the structure of the classroom.

With outdoor play during the winter months, there comes concerns with snow removal and ice build-up around the school. Please take the time to review the attached flyer on Snow Clearing at HWDSB Schools.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Some concerns have been brought to my attention and we have worked to address these concerns through removal of snow and salting areas of concern. 

Please review the flyer and if you have any questions, or concerns about snow removal or ice build up around the school, please contact me through the main office at 905-383-3305.

Sincerely,

Pat Petruccelli
Principal
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